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CIRCULAR LETTER NO.  1034 

August 20, 2019 
  
TO: Printing and Publishing Officials of the Federal Government 
 
SUBJECT:  Rider Requisitions for the Paper Edition of the 116th Congress, Congressional Pictorial Directory.  

 
The Joint Committee on Printing is now preparing the Congressional Pictorial Directory for the One Hundred 
Sixteenth Congress. This edition of the Congressional Pictorial Directory will be printed in color and is expected to 
be available in the summer of 2019.  
 
To take advantage of the rider rates for the Congressional Pictorial Directory, forward your requisitions to GPO by 
September 10, 2019. Be sure to include Jacket No. 35-000 on your requisition. (Note that rider rates apply to 
single destination, local delivery. Mail charges, if incurred, will be added to your account.) The rider rate for the 
Directory is: 

 
Rider Rate if Ordered by September 10, 2019 

 
Paper Bound $11.00 

 
 
Please forward all rider requisitions to the Office of Congressional Publishing Services, Stop: CSC, U.S. 
Government Publishing Office, 732 N. Capitol Street, NW, Washington, DC 20401, or send by fax 202-512-1101. 
You may also email to pictorial@gpo.gov. If you have any questions concerning this letter please direct them to 
Daniel Ramey or Cathy DeVinney, Congressional Publishing Services, on 202-512-0224.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
SANDRA K. MacAFEE 
Managing Director, Customer Services 
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